
  

 

Raymond_Stevens-Mermaid Beach-20140911-644541305055.docx Page 1 of 1 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY 

Report 

Mr STEVENS (Mermaid Beach—LNP) (Leader of the House) (10.01 am): I lay upon the table 
of the House a report of the Committee of the Legislative Assembly on the 2014 budget estimates trial 
process.  
Tabled paper: Committee of the Legislative Assembly: Report No. 12—Report on the 2014 Budget Estimates Trial Process 
[5931]. 

On behalf of the Committee of the Legislative Assembly I wish to convey our thanks to all 
Parliamentary Service staff involved in delivering a seamless hearing process in the lead-up to and 
during the 2014 estimates trial. However, as per the Premier’s public comments on this matter, I can 
confirm that, following consultation and community feedback, future estimates committee hearings 
under this government will return to the format of earlier years, with hearings scheduled over seven 
days. I commend the report and the committee’s recommendations to the House. 

 

   

 

 

Speech By 

Ray Stevens 

MEMBER FOR MERMAID BEACH 

Record of Proceedings, 11 September 2014 

http://www.parliament.qld.gov.au/docs/find.aspx?id=0Mba20140911_100130
http://www.parliament.qld.gov.au/docs/find.aspx?id=5414T5931

